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Re:                    , M.D. 

UAMS. 

Dear Dr. Gentry: 

The Promotion and Tenure Committee of the Department of Anesthesiology met on September 7, 2017 to review the 
promotion and tenure packet of                    , M.D. The Committee was unanimous in its vote of support for 
Dr. Lien hart's proposed promotion to Associate Professor of Anesthesiology with Tenure in the Clinical Educator 
pathway. 

Charles Napolitano, M.D., Ph.D. 
Professor and Program Director 
Vice Chair of Education and Faculty Development 
Director, Division of Cardiothoracic Anesthesia 


